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Paul Foley

From: Jennifer Clark [jscfive@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 9:21 AM
To: Paul Foley
Subject: AT&T tower

 
 
As a long time summer visitor I am writing to voice my opposition to a cell tower on Chappy that will only 
benefit a small handful of users and will defile the beautiful unfettered horizon on the island. It would be one 
thing if the tower solved cell coverage issues for most users but it doesn't. It is not a safety issue or a 
convenience. It is a way for one resident to pocket a large sum at the expense of other residents. Please let my 
voice be heard! 
 
Respectfully, 
Jennifer Clark 
Scottsdale, AZ 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
Sent from my iPhone 


